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                BETH ANNE POPOLO BACH  

MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
Application for the 2023-2024 School Term 

  

Beth Anne Popolo Bach, a 1984 Red Bank Catholic graduate, was an honor student, captain of the 
gymnastics team and an enthusiastic Casey.  Beth Anne lost her battle with cancer at the age of 43, leaving 
behind a loving husband and three young children.  Her family and friends established the Beth Anne 
Popolo Bach Memorial Scholarship to honor this outstanding alumna and to give RBC tuition assistance to 
a student who personifies Beth Anne’s love for Red Bank Catholic, her dedication to academics, and her 
commitment to the RBC community.  Special consideration will be given to students who have a family 
member who is struggling with an illness. 

Student Information 

Full Name:    
 Last First M.I. 

Address:   
 Street Address Apartment/Unit # 

    
 City State ZIP Code 

Home Phone: (         ) 
         Cell 
Phone: (         ) 

E-mail 
Address:  

Mom’s Name:   Cell Phone: (         ) 

E-mail Address:    

Dad’s Name:   Cell Phone: (         ) 

Email Address:    

 

School Information 

School Name:  
            
Grade:  

Homeroom 
Teacher’s 
Name:    

 
Student name ______________________________ 
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Please provide information about the student that would make them a good candidate for this scholarship. 
Include any accomplishments, extra-curricular activities, awards (Honor-roll, leadership positions, community 
service) (Max 500 Words) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please provide any information that may indicate a need for financial assistance. (Max 300 words) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To submit this application:   

Return to:  Red Bank Catholic High School 
Tuition Office 
Attn: Joanne Smith 
112 Broad Street 
Red Bank, NJ 07701 

Emailed to jsmith@redbankcatholic.com   
Emailed submissions must be in PDF format only.  Other file formats will not be considered. 

 
 
Applications are due by 5pm on Tuesday December 13, 2022.  Please allow for mail time if using USPS. If 
you have any questions, contact Joanne Smith at jsmith@redbankcatholic.com or 732-747-1774. 
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